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LIBRARY HOURS ON SUNDAY , APRIL 16:  (submitted by Sherry)

Due to insufficient coverage to open all three areas this coming Sunday as originally planned, we are 
going to open CRR and NRR only  and keep Circ. closed.  

THANK YOU FROM BLAIR:

Blair has sent us a Hallmark e-card!  To see it, just click the link below, or 
copy and paste it into your browser's address line:

http://www.hallmark.com/ECardWeb/ECV.jsp?a=4930841810381M107903487Y

NEW LIBRARY BLOG!

The University Libraries now have their own blog for News, Events, and e-Resources trials and 
acquisitions. For the moment, the information in the blog mirrors the information contained in 
the three News columns at the bottom of our current library homepage. You can get to the blog 
directly (http://melvillelibrary.blogspot.com) or click on the links in the Announcements section 
of the library homepage.

The use of a blog was considered by the library’s Publicity and Publications committee to be a 
easily maintainable way to keep our patrons and ourselves up-to-date about what’s happening. 
The library’s semi-annual newsletters (forthcoming) will draw in part on the library blog for 
stories. The blog will also help us to keep our users up-to-date between newsletters.

If you have news or an event that you would like to have added to the blog, please send 
your information to Aimée de Chambeau or Kristen Nyitray. When you send your 
information, please make sure it is spell checked and edited so that it is the way you want it to 
appear on the blog. If there are dates, times, and RSVP items associated with your post please 
remember to include them too! One of us will add your post as soon as possible after receiving it 
from you. 

THANKS TO ELISSA, AIMEE AND NATHAN
FOR THEIR EFFORTS IN GETTING THIS SET UP!



HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:

M-I-C SEE YOU REAL SOON (I've seen 13 of you to buy tickets )
K-E-Y WHY BECAUSE WE LIKE YOU (and it means a key to open a door for a

needful family)
M-O-U-S-E (rhymes with house the goal of Habitat)

The money you contribute is tax deductible and provides funds to build a shelter , one of the basic needs  
of people.  And you get a chance to win a trip !  Those from the library , who participate, will be entered in 
a drawing for a Borders gift card .  The selection will take place in Director 's Office on April 28th.

Let's increase our participation in this fundraiser !  SEE YOU REAL SOON!

MUSIC EVENT:  (submitted by Godlind, a member of Recorder Orchestra of New York)

If you like early music and  find yourself  looking for something to do on  Sunday April 30, check this out :

 

Happy Easter
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